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(NEWS #1:) BANGOR PRIDE WEEK will be Monday, May 29th through Sunday, June 4th. Check out those dates below for info on what's 
happening. There's something for everyone! 

(NEWS #2:) 1 recently found out that the Belfast OUTRIGHT is now gone (and apparently has been for some time .... sorry folks, 1 only know 
what people take the time to tell me). A new GBL Tl youth organization was started to take its place. The "new'' group is called: OUTI •.. As I 
Want To Be. See the SOCIAL GROUPS (MORE THAN 50 MILES FROM BANGOR) category for details. 

(NEWS #3:) The postings for Just Guys were inadvertantty dropped from the list They are back in, and you can find them listed below in the 
EVENTS category. Sorry ... my bad. 

(NOTES #1 :) Northem Maine Pride is looking for volunteers to help set up, maintain, and clean up for the Oiversity Festival (listed below at JUN 
3). There are 5 volunteers needed that moming to help set up from 9 am until noon. Three to six volunteers need (in two-hour shifts) between 
noon and 6 pm to help run & maintain the festival. And then at least 5 folks needed from 6 to 7 pm to help clean up and remove tables & chairs 
back to the church. 

(NOTES #2:) Wrth this issue The FAN is now 4 years oldlll Also. early this month we passed the 400 subscriber markl Those are two 
good things. But l'm still running into GLBTI folks in the Bangor area who have never heard of The FAN, so keep spreadlng the word. 
Just because you know about it, doesn't mean that everyone you know also knows about it. 

(REMINDERS #1:) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in your area. 
Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and miss the chance to tell other 
GLBTI family members. Email megress@tds.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might like to know 
about ... things like: births, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, ongoing classes, trying-to-start­
a-group, etc. 

1. Family member Stephanie Reiser will be reading from her new book: Of Course Angels Can Fly . The reading will be on Sunday, May 21,
from 3 - 5 pm, at The Chalice, in Pittsfield, Maine. There will be wine and cheese snacks and a queS1ion and answer session period, followed by
a book signing. FMI call The Chalice at 207-487-2287 or check Stephanie's web site at www.stephaniereiser.com

2. Speak Up Speak Out survey is a project to gather information from LGBTQ/Q Maine residents age 18-29 (LGBTQ/Q is short hand for
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgendered, Queet, and Questioning). What we leam will be written up with recommendations to state agencies as
well as community-based health and social services agencies on how they can better serve our community. Social networks are our only
"marketing" of the survey. Please encourage everyone you know who is a GLBTQ/Q Maine resident age 18-29 to complete the survey.
GLBTQ/Q folks age 18-29 can access the survey via this link: httpJ/www.surveymonkey.com/s.asp?u=244212002661 FMI or if you have
questions, call Pam McCann at 874-1030
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